
Rejoice!

During the month of September, our family was 
blessed to be a part of a regional prayer 
conference held in Jordan. What an uplifting and 
powerful week that was for our family. Liliana was 
also blessed to be with other MKs!

During the prayer conference, the children were 
taught about the significance of their prayers in 
focussed sessions. Our Liliana responded with an 
open heart, and God gloriously filled her with the 
Holy Ghost! She spoke 
with other tongues as 
the Spirit gave her the 
utterance. 

When we returned to Cyprus, I was blessed to baptize 
my little girl in Jesus’ name for the remission of her 
sins!

At the risk of sounding repetitive, we want to sincerely thank each of you who 
have continued to support us financially and hold us up in prayer. In the last 
month, some have given special offerings as God has spoken to you. It does not 
go unnoticed and we sincerely appreciate your generosity and sacrifice. 

Visit our website at www.gospeltogreece.com to connect with us on social media. 
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